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Canine Pet Rescue Newsletter

SAVE THE DATE
Sep 15, 2011
2ND ANNUAL "ALL IN FOR CPR"
FUNDRAISER

Dear Joanne,

Happy New Year! Here is a recap of the
dogs we handled in 2010. CPR
successfully placed 54 dogs in their
forever homes and assisted in
transporting 62 dogs.

Our Board of Directors is committed to
making 2011 even more successful,
with several fundraisers in the works,
and our permanent kennel construction
about to begin.

CPR incurred major medical expenses
in 2010 related to many heartworm
positive dogs, and also our dear Indy.
As with most rescues, our adoption fees do not cover our medical costs, but
with the economy is its poor state we are committed to not raising adoption
costs. Instead, we have come up with a painless and hopefully significant
idea to raise funds.

$ g

Please read about our "FB Fan" support and see how you can help us for
as little as $1.00/month.

Thank you all for your support in 2010 and thank you for your
continued support throughout 2011.

Sincerely,

Carla Brown
CEO/Founder
Canine Pet Rescue

A VERY special thank you to our valued Sponsors!!!

Bronze Sponsors

https://ui.constantcontact.com/visualeditor/visual_editor_previe...

February 2011

Tickets will be on sale in April.

Location: The 1818 Club
$75.00 pp

DONATE TODAY
JOIN MAILING LIST

CPR has over 1600 Face Book
fans. Are you a fan? If not,
please click the logo above and
select "Like".

One of our goals in 2011 is to not
only build our permanent
structure but to also be able to
sustain our monthly costs. We
have created a sponsorship
opportunity for all of our facebook
fans.

We have two levels available,
$1.00/month and $5.00/month.
(and of course our regular
recurring donations for Bronze
Silver and Gold levels!!) We
hope you will consider becoming
one of our FB Fan Sponsors.
Click on the following link and
sign up today.

We hope this minimal
commitment will allow CPR to
continue to help GSD and other
breeds to find their forever
homes. The $1.00/month
donation is a great way to get
your children involved, teaching
them the value of giving back to
the community. Parents,
supporters, do you have an extra
$5.00/month to help?

We receive posts all the time
from our fans who live far away
and wish they could help. Here
is your chance!
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Mark A Lewis
Shelley Hickman FB Fan $1.00
Gold Sponsors EB Fan $5.00
Gary Cann
All money raised through our
Platinum S onsors FB Fans campaign will go
Joanne Cornish towards the monthly cost of
vet bills, food, and supplies.
B Fan sponsors ;
EB Fan Sponsors Remember, CPR has no paid

YOUR NAME HERE

staff and is 100% volunteer
Are you looking for a great Valentines Gift? run organization. I each fan
donated just $1 a month, we
would raise over $1600 each
month!!

We value all of our donors,
supporters and volunteers

that make it possible to
) continue our mission. Thank
you from all of us at CPR!

Donate a Kuranda Bed Canine Pet Rescue

2625 Jones Phillps Road
Dacula, Georgia 30019

Have a Heart...Donate a Bed
Rox

Give the Gift of Comfort to a shelter dog or cat. Your kindness will
make a world of difference to them!

Meet our 2011 Board of Directors

Rox is around one year
old. She is very smart and
has just completed a basic
obedience course of leash
walking, sit, down and
stay. She needs a fenced
yard and will do best as an
only dog. For information
and an adoption

Left to right, Liz Bowles, Terri Jondahl, Lee Wood, Joanne Cornish, Wanda application please go to
Stover, Mike Couch and Founder Carla Brown Application

Founder: Carla Brown - Carla lives with her husband Butch Conway on a horse
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farm in Dacula, GA, where she boards, breeds, and trains reining horses. Carla has
been a judge for the State Court of Gwinnett County since 2003, and was previously
a trial attorney. She is a graduate of Leadership Gwinnett, an active member of
Rotary, a member of the Animal Advisory Council for Gwinnett County, and
volunteers weekly with a local elementary school, helping children with reading
tasks.

Treasurer: Liz Bowles - Liz has been with Bank of America since 1994 and is
responsible for all financial aspects of CPR. Liz brings over 30 years of banking
expertise to the team. Besides banking expertise, Liz also has extensive Project,
Process and Operational Management expertise in Information Technology. Liz has

a passion for German Shepherds and CPR's mission. Liz became involved with CPR

after the adoption of Sisko, one of CPR's German Shepherds.

Secretary: Joanne Cornish - Joanne has been a long time business owner in

Gwinnett. Her background in technology makes her a perfect addition to the Board of

Directors. Joanne is responsible for all fund-raising events and the monthly
communication to our supporters. Joanne has known Carla since 1997 and has also
adopted Nala, one of CPR's dogs.

Board Member: Terri Jondahl - Terri is CEO of CAB, Inc. CAB Incorporated is a
global leader in international supply chain and quality management, specializing in
wind tower components, industrial castings and forgings and steel pipe flanges for
waterworks and industrial applications. Her keen business sense brings a wealth of
knowledge to CPR making sure we operate as a business with success as our key
goal.

Board Member: Lee Wood - Lee is the owner of A.L. Grading Contractors a large
and well respected grading and utilities contractor in Georgia. He assists with fund
raising and special events. Lee is a key adviser in the kennel construction.

Board Member: Mike Couch - Mike is a long time resident of Gwinnett County. Mike
is retired from a very extensive career in the in the banking industry. Mike assists
CPR with fund raising, financial oversight and fostering of dogs.

Board Member: Wanda Stover - Wanda is our #1 volunteer. Her passion for all
dogs and her commitment to CPR has been invaluable. Wanda works at UGA at
their veterinarian department and brings to CPR a wealth of knowledge. Her network
of colleagues and supporters has been instrumental in the current success of CPR to
date.

The 2011 Board of Directors also welcomes Becky Elmore McLellan who is our
newest Board Member. Becky will Chair our Volunteer Committee as well as assist
with adoptions in 2011.

S iGive.comr
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Sheila

B

Sheila is a 6 month old
GSD pup that is ready to
meet the world!! She loves
to play with other dogs,
Logan is her favorite play
friend. Sheila has no
issues with people or
other dogs. She is crate
trained and doing well on
her house training too.
Sheila needs several good
play times a day to burn
off her energy. She is
learning to walk on a leash
and will be learning her
basic commands over the
next few weeks. For
information and an
adoption application

please go to Application

\ Change online shopping for good.

Please remember to set up

install your IGIVE toolbar. As you shop in 2011, we will continue to receive
$.01 just for you browsing through their search engine.

About Canine Pet Rescue

CPR is a 501c3 non profit animal rescue organization as recognized by the Internal Revenue Code, and licensed by the GA
Department of Agriculture. We operate solely on the generosity of our supporters. Your help is greatly appreciated.

Canine Pet Rescue
2625 Jones Phillps Road
Dacula, Georgia 30019
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